
NOTICE FROM THE  

COLUMBUS FIRE 

MARSHALL 
 

Outdoor portable patio free standing fire 

burning stoves or chimneys must be  

at least 50 (fifty) feet 

 from any combustible materials.  This 

includes your patio fence. 

 

 

Please direct your questions to the 

Columbus Fire Department. 


